
 

 
 

Attention juniors:  There is a mandatory parent/student meeting if you are attending the junior prom.  This meeting is for 

juniors only, and will be held on Wednesday, May 4th at 7:00 pm in the auditorium.  This is a mandatory meeting if you 

work, please schedule yourself off for that evening. 

 

Senior Prom Bids will go on sale Monday, May 2nd-6th in the 11/12 cafeteria before and after school.  Prom bids will be 

$57 for one and $114.00 for a couple.  Seniors you must be cleared of all obligations before a bid can be bought, please 
take care of this today.  You will be receiving a pass in homeroom to come to the main office if you have an obligation. 

  

 “Attention NHS juniors: any candidate running for office must return their officer candidate form to Mr. Brown 

in room 110 by 12:00 today, Monday, April 18. 

Elections will be held on April 20, winners announced on the 21st.  

 

There will be a Rampage meeting in room 4-1 after school today, Monday April 18th. 

 

Key Club induction will be held today Monday, April 18th in the 11/12 library at 7:00 pm. All members 

are asked to attend to be officially inducted please arrive at 6:45.  

 

Attention Disney Bound Seniors:  There is a mandatory student meeting on Tuesday, April 19th 
during 2nd period in the 9/10 auditorium.  Be there!  If you are an AM VO student you will have a 
separate meeting. Any questions see Mrs. Bischoff/Ms. Logue. 

 

Hey, freshmen!  Your last fund raiser of the year will run through April 20th.  Sell Yankee Candles to family 

and friends and earn money for your senior trip and proms.  Catalogues will be in your homerooms or you can 

go to the 9/10 main office to pick up an extra form.  See Mrs. Sattan in 218 or Mrs. Cornelius in 207 if you have 

any questions. 

 

The OCPGA is pleased to announce the Ocean County Personnel and Guidance Association (OCPGA) will be 

hosting its second annual SPRING COLLEGE FAIR! Sunday, April 24, 2016, 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM, Pine Belt 

Arena, High School North, Toms River.  See your Guidance Counselor for more information. 
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